
RE: ZBA15-011 ~ 1404 Lutz Avenue 

 

 

Hi Mia, 

We don't know yet if we'll be able to attend the zoning board meeting next week for 1404 Lutz 
Avenue but did want you to know what we strongly support their proposed work.   

Sincerely, Michelle Segar and Jeff Horowitz (614 Soule Blvd) 
 
 
--  
Michelle Segar, PhD, MPH 
Director, Sport, Health, and Activity Research and Policy (SHARP) Center (sharpcenter.org) 
Researcher, Institute for Research on Women and Gender 
University of Michigan 

 
Chair, U.S. National Physical Activity Plan's Communications Committee 
 

http://sharpcenter.org/

